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Kayaking Fun  

Tuesday saw a small group of Year 7 and 8 

learners go Kayaking.  

A group of 11 learners joined the East Hunsbury 

Seniors group for a commity project at the white 

water centre. They had a great time Kayaking and 

jumping in the water on a sunny morning.   

 

 

 

 

Saints Trip for year 1  

1HB/KA took part in a trip to the Saints 

On Monday, a group of year 1 learners went to the 

Saints Study Centre to take part in a day of 

activities, including a mini sports games, learning 

about healthy food and a tour of the stadium. The 

learners had a great time. The other half of year 1 

(1RM) will be attending this Monday. Please 

remember to send your child to school in their PE 

kit if they are attending this trip on Monday. We 

look forward to sharing more on their trip next 

week ….  

 

 

WPS Finishes for Matt  

Learners took part in a 3.7 mile run to raise money for Matt.  

Learners from Primary and Secondary took part in the Finish for Matt event this 

week, in memory of Matt Campbell, a former Master Chef contestant who sadly 

passed away whilst running the London Marathon this year. In addition to running the 

3.7 mile distance, learners also donated money towards Matt’s charity, The Brathay 

Trust. £233 has been raised so far. It was lovely to see so many learners taking part 

and enjoying running and supporting one another. If any learners would like to make a 

donation towards The Brathay Trust, they should bring it to the office on Monday 21st 

May. 

 
A big thank you to Mrs Gallagher who took time to speak with the runners before the 

race and share her London Marathon experiences.  

 
 

 
 

Royal Wedding Celebrations  

Primary Learners enjoyed a picnic lunch on Thursday to celebrate  

Reception and Year 1 learners joined together to enjoy lunch on Thursday. Learners 

sat with friends, enjoyed hot dogs and ice creams. The learners chatted about the royal 

wedding and all they have been learning about. Some of our learners helped to make a 

royal wedding card, which has been sent to Prince Harry and Meghan.   
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Humanities project for year 7 

A fun project for year 7 learners, building 3D models.  

The Year 7 Leaners have been learning about sustainability and the importance of recycling 

for the future in Geography this week. After conducting some research on sustainable living, 

they worked in groups to design and make 3D Sustainable City Models.    

This activity tested their creativity, their innovation, their design skills, their planning and their 

organisational skills alongside teamwork and collaboration.   

All groups worked extremely well and, as you can see from the photographs, they produced 

some exceptional sustainable cities. The competition was very hard to judge and prizes were 

awarded for creativity, sustainability and team- work. Well done to all of the Year 7 learners 

involved.  

 

Miss Carter 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Residential Trip  

91 year 7 learners have been to the Pioneer Centre this week.  

Our year 7 learners have returned from their three-day trip full of excitement as well as quite 

tired. They have enjoyed lots of activates, raft building, claiming, abseiling, teamwork and so 

much more.    

 

We hope the learners enjoyed their trip and have been sharing these memories with you. A big 

thank you to all the staff that helped on the trip.  

 

 

School Photos 

Reminder  

Class Photos and a whole school photo 

will take place next week.  

Just to remind you that our learners will 

have class photos taken on Monday 21st 

May and a whole school photo on 

Wednesday 23rd May. Please can you 

ensure your child is wearing the correct 

uniform.  

 

 

Car park safety 

reminder 
Can we please remind all parents/carers 

that you should be parking in the sports 

pavilion car park at school drop off and 

pick up times. Only those with a blue 

badge may park in the car park at the 

front of the school. This is to keep our 

learners safe when coming in and out of 

school and to ease congestion. 

 

Please be careful when dropping off and 

collecting your child in the surrounding 

streets to the school. We have had a few 

incidents reported to the school so would 

like to remind drivers to consider 

learners that are walking this way.  

 

 

 

 


